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    The Clerk:  Mrs Susan Cook 

Address:  The Parish Office 
Holyport War Memorial Hall 

Moneyrow Green 
Holyport 
SL6 2NA 

Tel:  01628 777997 
Email:  clerk@brayparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 
21st March 2017 
 

To: All members of the Council 
Cllrs: B Bou-Shreih, D Burbage, S Dudley, K Elvin, J Glover, C Graham, P Janikoun, S 

Kiely,  L Kneen, N Marsh, M Pierce, C Yates, L Walters, D Wilson. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
You are hereby summoned to attend an Extraordinary General Meeting of the Bray 

Parish Council to be held at 7:30pm on Monday 27th March 2017 in Braywood War 
Memorial Hall, Fifield Road, Fifield, where the following business will be transacted. 
 

Members of the Public and the Press are welcome to attend. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

Susan Cook 

Mrs Susan Cook, 
Clerk to the Council 
 
Filming/Recording of Meetings – The Council permits the filming, recording and photography of its public meetings. By 
attending the meeting you are consenting to being filmed / recorded unless you notify the Clerk in advance that you do 
not wish to be. 

 

AGENDA 

 
1. Chairman’s request 

2. Apologies for Absence, Declarations of Interest and Dispensations 

3. Spring 2017 Newsletter 

Proposal for the Clerk to incur expenditure of up to £1,350 for printing and 
delivery of the spring 2017 newsletter 
Councillors – please refer to the draft newsletter sent out with this agenda. 

4. BPNP meeting with RBWM 
Report from Cllr Elvin 

5. Co-opting of Councillor - update 

Report from Cllr Elvin 
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6. Request for funding a comprehensive response to BLP Regulation 19 

consultation 
In view of the likely impact of the RBWM Borough Local Plan on Bray Parish, 
following the regulation 18 consultation, and the anticipated limited time scale 

for the next consultation. It is proposed that BPC should allocate up to £10,000 
to be used to facilitate a timely and comprehensive response to this document. 

At this stage it is anticipated that the monies will be needed for expert advice 
and/or publicity however, as the process moves on, this emphasis may 
change. The monies would be under the stewardship of the Bray councillor’s 

involved in preparing the parish’s response to the Borough Local Plan‎. 
 

7. Date of Next Meeting 
The Annual Parish Assembly will be held at 7:30pm on Monday 10th April 2017. 


